
  
   

 

21 October 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

All applications to Oxford or Cambridge universities, Medicine, Veterinary Medicine or 
Dentistry were submitted and reached UCAS by the 15th October deadline and the 
recommended submission date for regular applications for January is 4th November. 

Students have received assistance and advice concerning the additional testing 
requirements which will be taking place on Wednesday 30th October in school, 
commencing at 9am promptly.  

Students should arrive at 8.45am and school uniform is not required. 

Mrs Glasson the Exams Officer has notified all students regarding the location of their test, 
which will be held in the two study rooms plus the regulations for testing. 

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs S Armstrong 
Careers Leader & Adviser 
 

 

 


